
Cal Poly Hosts 2,500 FFA Students Saturday http://www.calpolynews.calpoly.edu/news_releases/2008/April/FFA... 

Skip to Content 

Search Cal Poly News

News 
Ca l i f o rn i a P o l y t e c h n i c S t a t e Un i v e rs i t y 

April 30, 2008 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

Contact: Robert Flores 

College of Agriculture, Food and Environmental Sciences 

(805) 756-2169 
rflores@calpoly.edu 

Amanda Galan 
(209) 769-0092 

agalan@calpoly.edu 

Photo Opportunity: 70th Annual FFA Finals Saturday at Cal Poly 

SAN LUIS OBISPO – More than 2,000 blue and gold jackets will converge at Cal Poly Saturday, May 3, for the 70th 
Annual California State Future Farmers of America finals. 

The judging finals for high school FFA students have been held at Cal Poly since 1917. This weekend, the 

university’s College of Agriculture, Food and Environmental Sciences is expecting some 2,500 high school FFA 
members, teachers and parents for the event. 

Students from across California will compete in 20 career development areas such as livestock evaluation, poultry 
judging, ornamental horticulture and farm records. 

The winning team from each contest will be designated as state champions and move on to represent California at 

the national finals in Indianapolis in October. 

More than 250 Cal Poly students, faculty and staff, and professional judges have been preparing for months to 

host this event. 
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